
From: ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: additional comments for Wenner Lake/Benson Creek Irrigation Repair DNS 16-060
Date: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 10:11:02 AM

Please see below comment from Ecology’s Dam Safety program -  these comments are in addition to
 Ecology’s comment letter dated October 4, 2016.
 

Under RCW 90.03.350, a Dam Safety construction permit is required for those dams which
 impound a volume of 10 acre-feet or more of water or other liquids above ground level.   To
 determine if a Dam Safety construction permit is required for your project, please submit a
 set of construction plans to:

 
Martin Walther, P.E.
WA Department of Ecology
Dam Safety Office
P.O. Box 47600
Olympia, WA 98504-7600

 
For more information, please contact Martin Walther by e-mail at  mwal461@ecy.wa.gov or

 by telephone at (360) 407-6420.
 
Thank you,
Gwen Clear
Regional SEPA Coordinator
1250 W. Alder Street
Union Gap, WA  98903-0009
(509) 575-2012
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